
 

 
 
 
 

Arrowbear Park County Water District 
P.O. Box 4045 
Arrowbear Lake, CA 92382-4045 
(909) 867-2704 

 

 

June 15, 2021 
 

Dear Staff, Board Members, Customers, Vendors, and Visitors: 

Thankfully, the COVID-19 pandemic and related restrictions are coming to an 
end. Please read and follow the following guidance from the California 
Department of Public Health that relates to our facilities and public meetings. 

Guidance for the Use of Face Coverings - Effective June 15, 2021 

• Masks are not required for fully vaccinated individuals, except in 
the following settings where masks are required for everyone, 
regardless of vaccination status: Public Transit, inside Schools, 
Healthcare settings, Correctional facilities, and Shelters. 

• Masks are required for unvaccinated individuals in indoor public 
settings like local government offices serving the public (APCWD). 

Arrowbear Park County Water District will provide the information in this letter 
to all Staff, Board Members, Customers, Vendors, and Visitors regarding mask 
requirements and allow vaccinated individuals to self-attest that they are fully 
vaccinated or that they meet an approved masking exemption prior to entry 
without a mask.  

Everyone at Arrowbear Park County Water District appreciates your patience 
and understanding regarding all that everyone has experienced through this 
challenging time. Our only desire is to continue to serve our community and 
provide the highest quality services in an efficient and cost-effective manner. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Board of Directors, Management, and Staff 
Arrowbear Park County Water District 
 


